
 

Cboe Options Regulatory Circular RG18-046 
 
Date:  December 4, 2018 

To:    Trading Permit Holders 

From: Regulatory Division 

RE:       Historical Web-Based Surveillance Reports No Longer Available as of December 24, 2018 
 

Updates Cboe Options Regulatory Circulars RG15-178 and RG16-113 

On December 24, 2018, access to historical Cboe Exchange, Inc. (“Cboe Options”) web-based 
surveillance reports (https://www.cboe.org/wbs/scripts/login.aspx) will no longer be available. These 

historical reports predate the transition of the reports to the Financial Industry Regulatory Authority, 
Inc. (“FINRA”) Report Center (i.e., in or before 2016).  

Additional Information 
For questions regarding the availability of Cboe Options surveillance reports going forward, please 
contact optionsurveillance@cboe.com. 
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